March 12, 2008

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and

Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr S.W.

Olympia, WA 98502-5964

RE: Asotin Telephone Company

Remove Bundles from Local Tariffs

UT-08-0426
Dear Ms. Washburn:
On March 5, 2008, Asotin Telephone Company filed revised tariff pages to remove bundles from the local
company's tariffs. This filing was submitted to the commission with a request to approve the filing with
less than the statutory requirements notice. With this filing the company is revising and resubmitting the
LSN form and also sending a copy of the customer notice sent out to their customers, for the
commission's records.
If you have any questions, please contact me at (608) 664-4186.
Sincerely,
\X Lo vy &,{M YN
Lorraine Brennan
Administrator-Tariffs

Enclosures

Cc; Mr. Richard Finnigan

525 JUNCTION RD
MADISON, Wt 53717
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